'Recomendations' to Come From Closed Session

Written by Steve Frank Wednesday, 06 February 2013 06:24

The Watauga Board of Education concluded their closed session started last Wednesday last night, emerging with some recommendations, but no definitive action. The first session of the meeting was called just after an accounting was released of a second incident involving Superintendent Dr. David Kafitz, apparently angered over an incident at Green Valley School on Election Day. Those close to the circumstances say that some action will be announced from the extended closed session, but some notifications had to be made first.